

The Flypaper

The Newsletter of

The Carson Fly Fishing Club

P.O. Box 3163, Carson City NV 89702-3163

Volume 14 - - - July 2011

President's Message

Club BBQ, Wednesday the 6th at our house starting about 6:00. We will have hot dogs, hamburgers and beef ribs. A side dish, salad, desert, or chips to compliment the main meal is welcomed.



Eight members made the Frenchman fishout. The tip to go to the inlet area, Nightcrawler, or Salmon Egg Shoal, paid off. Those of us that fished that area did pretty well.

This Saturday July 2, four of us started the sign boards for Mason Valley Wildlife Management Area. We got a good start. We are planning to do another Saturday soon.

Our next fishout will be July 23rd without a location selected. Their will be no Tiers Cabin this month.

We are still having a "Flyfle" event at our next meeting, at the BBQ. Which also helps our raffle, and the first Banquet Certificate will be raffled, a \$30.00 value.

Please call me if you need instructions on how to find my house, 885-9974. 3679 Cherokee Dr. off Jacks Valley Road.

See you at our next meeting and BBQ

David Conklin

June 2011

Minutes of the Board Meeting 6/29/2011 J Koop, Secty extempoire.

Roll: D.Conklin, J. Koop, E. Walsh, S. Zuber, B. Hammons, R. Brehm, M. York, P. McIlwee, MJ Van Emmerik

Fishouts: July is slated for 23rd, site is still TBD.

Monthly meeting is the annual club BBQ. Held at Dave Conklin's house. Start time 6pm. Bring a side dish. Also a desert if you like. Soft drinks and water are provided. We will continue the Flyfle raffle at the BBQ as well as the general raffle which will be the first chance to win a banquet ticket.

Newsletter: do we need the extra page. Discussion held on putting the FFF logo and club address on front page.

Paul McIlwee was harassed about not going to the fishout. ©

Fly Fisher of the Year flies are starting to be collected. If you tie for this please give Stan your flies.

Stan's Fly fishing class was a success. People were taught, fish were caught, allegedly.

Motion was made to donate \$100 to The Nature Conservancy for continued restoration of the Truckee River. 2nd my Stan, motion carried.

Sign material for Mason Valley will be purchased Saturday the 2nd of July construction will commence forthwith.

Banquet is at the Gold Dust West November 5th. Tickets should go on sale in August. MJ has volunteered to re-wrap the raffle cans. Dave asked for discussion on a possible speaker for this year's banquet.

Hard copy distribution of this newsletter is courtesy of Mike York. Please thank him.

Calendar

June 29 th	Board Meeting
July 6 th	Annual Club BBQ at Pres Conklin's 6:00 PM (see minutes above)
July 21 st	Tier's Cabin at Conklins
July 23 rd	Fishout – Location to be announced at the BBQ
July 27 th	Board Meeting – Pizza Factory
Aug 3 rd	Regular Club Meeting